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ACTION ITEM: Approval of the 2018 Financial Audit 

 
 
By vote of the Finance Committee, I submit the fiscal year 2018 Financial Audit, which was accepted by an 
affirmative vote during the NEWEA Executive Committee held on June 2, 2019. 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by the NEWEA Finance Committee, June 2, 2019: 
 
Clayton Richardson, Treasurer 
Mary Barry, Executive Director 
Jennifer Lachmayr, President Elect 
Virgil Lloyd, Vice President 
Kate Biedron, Meeting Management Council Director 
Janine Burke-Wells, Past President 
 
 
 
 
ACTION ITEM 
 
The NEWEA Finance Committee recommends that the Executive Committee accept the FY 2018 Financial 
Audit as described above. 
 
Action: __________Approved  __________ Approved as Amended  _________ Denied  


